
Shenango Township Economic Development Corporation 
February 9, 2023 

 
The Shenango Township Economic Development Corporation meeting was held on Thursday, February 
9, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine 
and Brandon Rishel present.  Lou Perrotta was also present. 
 
Present at the Meeting:  
Judy Martwiski    Loretta Spielvogel 
Shirley Sallman     
 
The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag. 
 
No minutes to report 
 
Public Comment: 
None 
 
Old Business: 
None 
 
New Business: 
Home Plus Storage LLC Subdivision-did submit a letter to DCED asking for $100,000.  Possible 
perspective buyers for several parcels.  Possible township road through Lawrence Village Plaza. 
 
Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Augustine to adjourn. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:10 p.m.   

 


